
 

 

TRANSPORTATION AND CONNECTIVITY ADVISORY BOARD 
 

 To assist the Chapel Hill Town Council in creating an inclusive connected community 

by recommending, advocating and planning for comprehensive, safe, effective and 

sustainable multi-modal transportation and connectivity 

 

RECOMMENDATION  

Citizen Petition on behalf of Northwood neighborhood to prevent re-routing 

Eubanks Road through the neighborhood 
January 22, 2019 

 

Motion:  Heather Brutz moved and Susanne Kjemtrup-Lovelace seconded to approve the 

following statement of the Board: 

 

The Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board is strongly opposed to the plan proposed in 

Map 4A of the I-40 widening project.   

 

We recommend that Council only approve a plan for widening I-40 if it minimizes impacts to the 

surrounding neighborhoods, includes meaningful accommodations for bicyclists and pedestrians, 

harmonizes with the imminent BRT project, and creates a gateway to Chapel Hill that is 

welcoming to all visitors and residents. 

 

 

Vote:      6-0 

 

Ayes: Chair Jason Merrill,  Susanne Kjemtrup-Lovelace, Eric Allman, Heather 

Brutz, Joshua Kastrinsky, Paul Neebe 

 

Nays: none 

 

   

   

 

Prepared by: Jason Merrill, Chair, Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board                                                                           

                     Corey Liles, Principal Planner 
 


